
Public Hearing July 6, 2010 

 

The meeting of Mount Pleasant Borough Council was called to order by President Bauer 

at 6:30pm in Council Chambers at 1 Etze Avenue, Mount Pleasant, PA  15666.   The 

Pledge of Allegiance was said and there was a moment of silence for our deployed 

troops.  President Bauer directed Borough Manager Landy to take roll.  Councilmen 

Beranek, Crivella, McCloy,  and Councilwomen Stevenson and Ruszkowski were 

present.   Mayor Lucia was absent Solicitor Fred Wolfe from Tucker Arensberg was 

present.  President Bauer stated we have a quorum. 

 

President Bauer announced that this public hearing is being held to discuss the transfer of 

a liquor license owned by Carson’s Place, LLC 1900 Leishman Avenue, Arnold, PA to 

Joseph Minyon to conduct business at 200 West Main Street, Mount Pleasant, PA 15666. 

 

President Bauer asked for public comment. 

 

Councilman Crivella asked if Mr. Minyon would be serving liquor outside and Mr. 

Minyon said that there is a fenced in area in the rear that will have tables and beer would 

be served in that area.     

 

Marilyn Forbes, Mount Pleasant said that she feels that part of town would benefit from 

that type of establishment. 

 

There was no other public comment on the transfer of the liquor license.   

 

A motion was made by Councilman Tate to adjourn the meeting.  Motion seconded by 

Councilman Beranek.  Motion carried 6-0. 

 

Meeting adjourned 7:00pm 

 

 

 


